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Friendship in Christ 
Enjoying each other’s company 
Striving to bring the best out of each other 
Sharing a commitment to a common good outside of ourselves 
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IHS Were not our hearts burning as he spoke to us on the road …  
And they recognized him  

IN  THE  BREAKING  OF  THE  BREAD 
Gospel of Luke 24: 13-35 
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Gina Keppler  314-868-4824 
Judy Mantch 314-868-7995 
Anna Petroff 314-869-2936 

Ted Piekutowski  314-355-7288 
Judi Sams  314-869-2589 

  Bob Stolte  314-869-8147 
 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday    4:00 pm  Standard Time 
      5:00 pm  Daylight Time 
Sunday     8:00am, 10:30am 
 

Daily Mass Schedule 
 

6:30 am Tuesday/Thursday 
8:00 am Monday/Wednesday/Friday 

8:00 am Wednesday/Thursday 
Christ Light of the Nations School 

Check the Bulletin each week 
for schedule changes. 

 

Holy Days of Obligation 
 

8:00 am, and 7:00 pm 
 

Civil Holidays  9:00 am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation  
 

Saturdays 2:30-3:30 (CST);  
3:30-4:30 (CDT) 

Advent & Lent Reconciliation  
Services 

By appointment at any time— 
call priest directly. 

Liturgy of the Hours 
 

7:35am  Monday/Wednesday/Friday 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
7:00am Tuesday-midnight 
Wednesday 
 
 

Becoming a Catholic Christian 
 
 
 

The parish has a year-round/on-
going process to assist adults in  
becoming Catholic.  It also has a 
special program for older  
unbaptized children.  Both can start 
any time.  Call Deacon George 
(868-2310) for further information 

Sacrament of Marriage 
 

Engaged couples begin preparation 
for the Sacrament of Marriage at least 
6 months before their wedding.  
Please remember—a wedding date 
will not be scheduled until the 
assessment of their readiness for 
the Sacrament of Marriage has been 
completed.  Contact the rectory for 
more information.  Weddings are not 
scheduled during the Season of Lent. 
Anointing of the Sick 
 

The sacrament is for those having  
surgery, the seriously ill, the  
chronically ill, and those near death.  
If you know in advance that you are 
going to the hospital, call one of 
the priests to arrange for anointing 
at home or church.  In addition the 
sacrament is celebrated at church 
on the first Saturday of the month 
after evening Mass and on the third 
Sunday of the month after 8:00 
Mass.  It may be repeated as 
needed. 
 

A PLEDGE TO 
P A R I S H  L I F E 

 

My parish is composed of  
people like me.  I help make it what it 

is. It will be friendly, if I am.   
Its pews will be filled, 

if I help fill them. 
 

It will do great work, if I work. 
It will make generous gifts to  causes, 

if I am a generous giver. 
 

It will bring other people into its  
community,  

if I invite and bring them. 
 

It will be a parish of loyalty and love, 
of fearlessness and faith, 

and a parish with a noble spirit, 
if I, who make it what it is, am filled 

with these same things. 
 

Therefore, with the help of God,  
I shall dedicate myself to the task 

of being all the things 
that I want my parish to be. 

Parish Pastoral Leadership 
Father Michael Henning 

Pastor 
    mickeylee48@sbcglobal.net 
   Sister Rose Mercurio, SSND 

Pastoral Associate 
          rosessnd@sbcglobal.net 

Ms. Juanita Blackshear 
Director of Administration & Programs 
 jblackshear52@sbcglobal.net 

Mrs. Buffy Modde 
Parish Nurse 

parishnurse.hnoj@sbcglobal.net 
Mrs. Theresa McWilliams 

Director of Music 
         tmacwms@sbcglobal.net 

Deacon George Watson 
Permanent Deacon 

               hgwatson@msn.com 
        Deacon Matthew Duban 
    Permanent Deacon 
       meduban@sbcglobal.net 
        Mrs. Judy Krenn 
     Youth Ministry Coordinator 
   judykrenn@aol.com 
 

Christ Light of the Nations 
Catholic School 
1650 Redman Avenue 
St. Louis, Mo.  63138, 314.741.0400 
 

Sister Mary Lawrence, SSND 
Principal 

Sr_mary@charter.net 
 

Parish Support Staff 
 

Mrs. Sandy Miesner 
Parish Secretary 

         parishoffice10235@sbcglobal.net 
Mr. Steve Jones 

Maintenance Coordinator 
Mr. David Vaughn 

Parish Custodian 
Mrs. Rose Fox 

Rectory Housekeeping 
 

Parish Pastoral Council 
Patrick Barrett  314-388-2439 

Betty Easley  314-388-0263 
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Highlights of Life in Our Community 
Our Parish Life 

Good for You - Good for Others 
Details in your bulletin or Parish Directory. 

Being involved insures the vitality of our parish. 
 

Sunday, November 13th 
The 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Blood Pressure Screening 
 Parish Hospitality: Coffee & Donuts 

 

Monday, November 14th 

 Parish Women’s Retreat 
Monday-Thursday, White House Retreat Center 

 Exercise Class 
 Ladies Guild Meeting 

 

Tuesday, November 15th  
 Eucharistic Adoration & Visits 

 

Wednesday, November 16th 

 Eucharistic Adoration & Visits 

 Parish Quilting 

Young At Heart Club Meeting 

Girl Scouts 
 

Thursday, November 17th 

 Parish Women’s Retreat 
Thursday-Sunday, White House Retreat Center 

 St. Patrick’s Center Casserole Program 
 

Friday, November 18th 

Girl Scouts 
 

Saturday, November 19th 
Parish Stewardship Weekend  

 Parish Blood Drive 
Held at Our Lady of the Rosary Community Center 

Children’s Mental Health Workshop 
Christ Light of the Nations School 

 Sacrament of Penance 
 Soup Stew & Chili Program  

 

Sunday, November 20th    
The Solemn Feast of Christ the King 

Parish Stewardship Weekend 
 Soup Stew & Chili Program 

 Sacramental Anointing of the Sick 
 

COMING SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

THANKSGIVING DAY MASS 
Thursday, November 24th, 9:00am 

Offertory Collection for St. Vincent de Paul Society 
 

TRINITY HIGH TRIVIA NIGHT 
Saturday, November 26th 

 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
Saturday, December 3rd, 9:00am-12:00n 

 

LADIES GUILD CHRISTMAS 
PARTY 

Monday, December 12th 

Taking the Risk of “Cleverness”  
We are Baptized “Apprentices of the Master” 

IN THE MIDDLE AGES there was a unique relationship between a master and 
an apprentice.  Whatever the commission or project the master always took  
responsibility for the mistakes of the apprentice.  In turn, the general public only 
knew - and history would only remember - the name of the master.  Such trust often 
- if not always - brought the best out of an apprentice.  Each of us should spend 
some time letting this really sink into our minds and hearts.  Such an attitude on the 
part of our Master should truly liberate us to be good and even more to explore the 
limits of being better and best in living out our faith. 
 

St. Matthew’s parable reminds us of an important belief of the early Church:  God 
judges us not by how much or little we have but by how faithful we are in using 
what we have to build up God’s kingdom.  Failure is not this issue.  Fear that 
keeps us from acting is!  In particular for those who have been “apprenticed”  
to Jesus the Master by baptism, the risk of “cleverness” is always preferable to 
“playing it safe”. 

LATE THIS SUMMER we discovered several leaks in the roof of our Parish 
Community Center, the largest building of our parish complex.  A careful inspection 
of the roof identified about two dozen cracks or breakdowns in the roofing material.  
Temporary patches were immediately put in place.  Steve Jones, our Maintenance 
Coordinator, and Mike Petroff, Chairperson of our Capital Improvements  
Committee,  also determined that the roof is about 20 years old and that all  
warranties on materials and installation had expired.  From previous assessments we 
also knew that this roof would possibly need to be replaced within the next 2-3 
years, and some planning for this was already underway. 
 

Over the past two months the CIC received and discussed three bids on replacing the 
roof and at the end of October made their recommendation to the Parish Finance 
Committee which approved their work.  As an ordinary matter of due diligence these 
bids and our financing proposal were reviewed by the Archdiocesan Office of Build-
ing and Real Estate as well as the Archdiocesan Finance Office.  With their support 
a contract for the replacement of this roof was signed this week. 
 

We have chosen Allied Roofing and Exteriors Inc. for this project at a cost of 
$81,480.  The work will begin within the next several weeks and will take about 
three weeks to complete.  This project is an unexpected expense for our parish this 
year and will be paid for from our parish reserve funds (savings).  During the  
coming weeks I would ask that you pray for good weather and for the safety of the 
workers on this project.  Thank God as well for their skills and experience.   
Pray that they experience pride and satisfaction in their work - a blessing in their 
lives as well as on us.  If you have any questions about this project, please speak 
with either Mike Petroff, or concerning its financing, with Bill Krenn, Chairperson 
of our Finance Committee. 
 

For the Mission of Christ in the 
Communities Served by Our Parish 

Parish Reserve Funds 
 

OUR PARISH SAVINGS are the 
result of the 2005-2006 consolidation of 

parish assets and sale of parish  
properties.  Since 2005 we have also 
received several bequests and estate 
gifts that have added to our savings.   

As of the end of October  
our parish has $ 3,802,840 on deposit  

in the St. Louis Archdiocesan Fund.   
These funds are kept in demand and 

money market accounts as well as  
certificates of deposit, and are overseen 

by our Parish Finance Committee.   

Every year in addition to your Sunday 
offerings we need to use our savings to 
help pay for the services received by 
our parish members and the operation of 
our parish facilities.  In addition, since 
2005 we have used our savings for all 
capital improvement needs.  The  
present and future vitality of our  
parish depends not only on the wise 
use of these funds, but also on the  
continuing generosity of our parish 
members each week and at times their 
extraordinary giving.  This will enable 
us to conserve and add to our savings.  
Daily I thank God for each of you and 
pray that all the ways of our giving will 
be a blessing on us and many others. 
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    Saturday, November 19 
   4:00pm 
Mary Migliazzo*  Tony Migliazzo* 
Judy Mantych   Linda Schneider 
Lynda Brand   Nancy Cooke 
Larry Cooke   Barb Ellington 
Eileen Mills-D 
    Sunday, November 20 
   8:00am 
Diana Goodwin*  Sandy Hamm* 
Wil Huhmann   Betty Kondracki 
Karen Kulla   Merry Marquart 
Debbie Maue   Sr. Rose 
Bernice Parciak-D 
   10:30am 
Janet Ulreich*   Mike Walsh* 
Marian Rosegrant  Judi Sams 
Regina Anderson  Linda Byrns 
Jim Cuidon   Joan Cuidon 
Pat Edgar-D 

   Saturday, November 19 
4:00pm Marilyn Gittemeier 
 

    Sunday, November 20 
8:00am Lois Albers   
10:30am Youth Group 
    
 
   November 14-18 
8:00am Linda Byrns & Bob Seidel 
 

   Saturday November 19 
4:00pm Nicole Williams, George Bond  
  Michael Brooks 
 

   Sunday, November 20 
8:00am Grace & Andrew Gerhart & David  
  Bober 
10:30am Libby, Grace & Juliana Modde 
 
 
 
 
 

   Saturday, November 19 
4:00pm David & Ruth Oppy 
 

   Sunday, November 20 
8:00am Fred & Merry Marquart 
10:30am Saak Family 
   Thursday, November 24 
9:00am St. Vincent de Paul 

  MASS INTENTIONS 
 

MONDAY November 14 
8:00am Robert Woelfle 
 

TUESDAY November 15 
6:30am  Joanna Coleman 
 

WEDNESDAY November 16 
8:00am Lee Kohring 
8:00am School Mass at Our Lady of the  
  Rosary 
 

THURSDAY  November 17 
6:30am Madelin Flauaus 
 
FRIDAY November 18 
8:00am Russell Remstedt, Jr 
 

SATURDAY November 19 
4:00pm Joe Chalupny 
 

SUNDAY  November 20 
8:00am Mildred Harbke 
10:30am Joanna Coleman   

TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — The woman who fears the LORD 
is to be praised (Proverbs 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31). 
 

Psalm — Blessed are those who fear the Lord 
(Psalm 128). 
 

Second Reading — Brothers and sisters, you are 
children of the light (1 Thessalonians 5:1-6). 
 

Gospel — To all those who have, more will be given, 
and they will have an abundance (Matthew 25:14-30 
[14-15, 19-21]). 
 
READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 1 Mc 1:10-15, 41-43, 54-57, 62-63; 
Lk 18:35-43 
Tuesday: 2 Mc 6:18-31; Lk 19:1-10 
Wednesday: 2 Mc 7:1, 20-31; Lk 19:11-28 
Thursday: 1 Mc 2:15-29; Lk 19:41-44 
Friday: 1 Mc 4:36-37, 52-59; Lk 19:45-48 or (for 
the memorial of the Dedication) 
Acts 28:11-16, 30-31; Mt 14:22-23 
Saturday: 1 Mc 6:1-13; Lk 20:27-40 
Sunday: Ez 34:11-12, 15-17; Ps 23; 
1 Cor 15:20-26, 28; Mt 25:31-46 
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GIVING TREE 
 

Once again, the Giving Trees are 
an opportunity to share Christmas 
with families served by St.  
Vincent de Paul and Room and the 
Inn.  There are ornaments for toys, 
gift cards, personal care items and 
other necessities. 
The toy ornaments are especially 
important.  There is one ornament 
per child.  Your toy gift may be 

the only toy a child receives and is so appreciated by 
our families. 
Choose quality toys that are age appropriate, avoid 
toys with small pieces that are easily lost or broken.  
Toys for children age three and under should not 
present a choking hazard.  When in doubt, let a child 
help select the toys. 
Clothing is welcome, but not as an ornament gift.  
We don’t know individual child sizes.  A clothing 
table is available when parents pick up their gifts. 
The ornaments must be securely attached to the  
unwrapped gifts.  Checks, cash and gift cards should 
be in a sealed envelope marked “Giving Tree”.  
Place them in the collection basket or drop them off 
at the parish office. 
All gifts must be returned by the weekend of  
December 3rd and 4th.  Thank you for your  
generosity and have a blessed holiday season. 

Children’s Mental Health Workshop at Christ 
Light of the Nations School 
Parents, teachers, grandparents, guardians, care 
givers, and anyone who works with children:  mark 
your calendars for Saturday, November 19th, 9am-
1pm and plan to attend the Children’s Mental Health 
Workshop at Christ Light of the Nations School.  
This informative program, sponsored by the Health 
and Wellness Committee of our parish, will include a 
speaker from SSM Behavioral Health.  There will 
also be a vendor fair featuring representatives from 
many healthcare and social service agencies, from 
throughout the St. Louis region, including: 
 Lutheran Family Services 
 NAMI  (National Alliance on Mental Health) 
 Behavior Health Response 
 Area First Steps (Prevention) 
 Touch Point (Autism) 
 Catholic Family Services 
 Care and Counseling 
 St. Louis County Health Department 
Anyone who is interested in learning more about sup-
porting the wellness of children is welcome to attend 
this free event.  Childcare will be available by reser-
vation-call Buffy Modde, RN,BSN, Parish Nurse. 

The Great Exchange:  The Joys of Divine Union—
A Quiet Advent Retreat guided by David Meconi, 
SJ at Mercy Center, December 9-10. 
God became human so humans could become more 
and more like the One in whose image they have 
been made.  Advent is a most fitting time to reflect 
deeply on this “exchange” and how God calls us each 
to become more fully alive as we come to share in 
God’s own life.  This retreat begins with 5:30pm  
supper on Friday and closes at 5:00pm on Saturday. 
Presenter:  David Meconi, SJ is Assistant Professor 
of Patristic Theology at St. Louis University.  Non-
refundable registration: $25 due Nov. 23 
Total cost, including registration: 
Residents: $110 
Commuters: $70 
For an extra night, add: $55 
Contact:  Agnes Brueggen, RSM 909-4630 
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 If you or a family member or friend are  
admitted to the hospital, please call the office at 
868-2310 and give us that information.  We 
would love to visit you and have  the  

community pray for you.  Because of HIPA, the  
hospitals will not let us know you are there. 

 

PRAYER CHAIN 
    If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, 
please call either Betty Kondracki @ 868-0176 or 
Pat Edgar @ 868-4143 

In your charity please pray for the repose of  Janet 
Imperiale, Laverne Balcerzak  and all who have died 
this week. We pray that they may now enjoy the 
great blessings of eternal life and that their family 
and friends may find peace in the promises of Christ.  

DO YOU HAVE A PASSION FOR  
HELPING OTHERS? 

 
 Holy Name of Jesus and Mississippi Valley 
Regional Blood Center are teaming up to hold a 
blood drive on SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 19th, 
FROM 9am-1pm @ OUR LADY OF THE ROSARY 
PARISH CENTER.  All donated blood is distributed 
locally, that is, with in the city and county of St. 
Louis, unless other circumstances warrant it to go 
elsewhere.  Here is one thing I would like to think 
about;  Blood cannot be manufactured.  People are 
the only source.  Please consider donating and  
possibly saving someone’ life.  You must have a  
picture ID to donate blood, unless you have already 
donated with MVRBC. 
 We received many rave reviews about 
MVRBC and their process.  Donors were finished 
from start to finish within 45 min. or less.  Won’t you 
give them a try? If you have questions regarding 
blood donation, please call Buffy Modde, Parish 
Nurse @ 868-2310 ext. 11. 
 We are also holding a children’s mental 
health workshop that day in Christ, Light of the  
Nations’ cafeteria.  If you know anyone who may 
benefit from this workshop, please pass this  
information on to them. 

Please come to the Ladies Guild Meeting on  
Monday, November 14th at 7pm.  The guest speaker 
is Judy Brown.  Don’t forget our Christmas Party on 
Monday, December 12th at 6pm with dinner, music 
and Holiday Spirit for $15!  Call Patti Corbin for 
tickets  @ 867-9005. 

2011 FALL TRIVIA 
Sponsored by the Trinity Parent Organization 

 
   When:  Saturday, November 26th 
 
   Where: Titan Gym 

 
   Time:  Doors open at 6:30 
     Trivia Starts at 7:00 
 

Tables of 8—$120 
Beer and Soda Provided 

BYO-Anything Else 
Must be 21 years of age or older to attend 

1st and 2nd Place Prizes 
Attendance Prizes, 50/50 Raffles & Games 
Contact: Lisa Moehlenkamp 550-7300 
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IMPORTANT HOSPITAL NEWS 
 

Hospitals, because they are going paperless, are 
no longer listing the parishes of patients. 
So, PLEASE, be sure to let us know if you are a 
friend, relative, neighbor, etc. are being admitted 
to a hospital.  We want to support you in your ill-
ness. Just call the Parish Office and give us your  
information. 

FYI 
Did you know that there is a candlelight vigil every 
Sunday evening from 7:00pm to 7:30pm at the  
College Church?!  This vigil is for peace and social 
justice and has been ongoing for the past 10 years.  
If you would like more information please call Bob 
Stolte at 869-8147.  Peace 

ST. PATRICK’S CENTER MOSTACIOLLI 
CASSEROLES 
 
First off, we want to thank the Ladies Guild for their 
generous donation they gave us for St. Patrick’s  
Center in October.  Without the donations from the 
members of our church, we would not be able to 
p0urchase the Bananas and Milk every other month 
to take to St. Patrick’s Center for the homeless. 
We will be at the South portal of the Church on  
November 17th from 7—9:30am to receive your  
Mostaciolli Casseroles, bags of Salad and Salad 
dressings. 
You will see our truck with Shamrock flag flying to 
receive your goodies. 
So mark your calendars now for November 17th!   
Connie & Matt 

CARE FOR THE CAREGIVER 
 

10 RESOURCES FOR IN-HOME 
CARE HELP 

 I know we have talked about this before, 
but we are all caregivers now or will be at some 
point in our life. Many of us, when we are 
asked to be a caregiver, tend to learn as we go 
along. We are not given a manual that gets us 
through our days of care giving. Many times we 
need help and don’t always know where to go 
for that help. Here are 10 resources that can 
help you meet your responsibilities and make 
you feel less alone. 
 
 Companion care services 
 These companies provide compan-
ions for shut-ins who are frail or have a de-
mentia-like illness or live alone. 
 Personal care assistants 
 In addition to providing companion 
care, personal care assistants offer assis-
tance with activities of daily living. 
 Adult day services 
 Also called adult day health services, 
adult daycare, or respite care, these ser-
vices provide care and supervision outside 
the home for older adults with physical 
and mental limitations. 
 Home health agencies 
 These companies are the go to 
source when your loved one needs a higher 
level of care, including minor medical care. 
 Local Area Agency on Aging 
 This is a government-mandated 
clearinghouse for general information 
about nearby eldercare services. For many 
caregivers, this would be your first call for 
information on eldercare in your area. 
 I will list the remaining 5 resources in 
my next article. You have two great resources 
here in your parish, Sister Rose and Buffy. 
Please call for help when you are feeling over-
whelmed as a caregiver, and we will guide you 
in the right direction. 
  
Have a blessed week! 
Buffy Modde, Parish Nurse @ HNOJ 
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The Thanksgiving holiday is a perfect time to be thankful for your marriage and commit to a little improve-
ment by attending a Marriage Encounter Weekend.  For more information on weekends scheduled in St. Louis 
on December 2-4, 2011 or in 2012 on February 3-5 and April 27-29.  Simply call 469-7317 or go to 
www.stl.wwme.org. 

Congratulations  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the eighth grade students from 
Christ Light of the Nations school who were  
Confirmed last Thursday, November 3rd.  We con-
gratulate: 
Hunter Anzalone  Bethany Bierman 
Joseph Boevingloh  Jackson Compas 
Meagan Costello  Grant Fisher  
Gloria Hayes   Ranoda Hayes 
Patrick McChristian  Matthew Quick 
Amber Searcy   Michael Schaller 
Brandon Templeton  Jason Ulreich 
Lauren Whittington  Nicole Williams 
Zaria Valle 
There were three other young people who were also 
Confirmed with the students:  Jackie Davis, Nicole 
Harris, and Griffin Morgan 

Thanksgiving Turkey Bowl Soccer Game 
 
The Bonfire will be on Wednesday, the night before 
Thanksgiving, weather permitting, on the side of the 
Parish Center facing Bissell Park. Come sit around 
the fire along with your favorite beverage around 
6:30pm. Turkeybowl T-shirts will be on sale for 
$10.00 to $15.00.  
 
The annual Thanksgiving Soccer Game will be held 
at the KofC Hall/Field on Chambers Rd. First game is 
at 9:00ish for anyone over the age of 30. Second 
games is at 10:30ish for anyone under the age of 30, 
and at least High School age. T-shirts will be for sale 
for $10.00 to $15.00. Concession stand is open for 
purchase of drinks and food.  
 

The collection at the 9:00am Mass on Thanksgiving 
Day will be for the benefit of our St. Vincent de 
Paul Society’s two food pantries.  All donations are 
greatly appreciated. 

TWB CERTIFICATES 
Grace will be here this weekend selling TWB  
Certificates.  She will be in the vestibule of church on 
Saturday and in the community center on  Sunday 
following both Masses.  It is never too early to start 
purchasing your gift certificates for  
Christmas  
giving. 

Join in the Celebration of National Black Catholic 
History Month 

Sponsored by the St. Charles Lwanga Center 
A Prayer Service 

Featuring the History and Ongoing Legacy of the 
National Black Catholic Congress 

In preparation for Congress XI 
2:30pm Sunday, November 13th in St. Elisabeth, 

Mother of John the Baptist Church 
Open House and Reception to follow in the  

Lwanga Center 
Please call 367-7929 to let us know you will attend. 
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Save The Date! 
 

December 3rd (9am-noon) will 
be our 2011 Breakfast with 
Santa! 
If you were there last year you 
know how much fun it is, but if you were-
n’t...It’s a  
gathering of parish and school families with 
food, music, games, crafts, raffles and very 
inexpensive shipping at our Santa Store, and 
it really gets you in the Christmas spirit!!  All 
that and you support the youth group’s trip to 
the MARCH FOR LIFE in Washington, DC!  
You gotta come!!!! More info soon. 
 
YOUTH GROUP needs your extra 
STUFF 
 

For the next few weeks we will be collecting 
your clean, gently used things for our  
fundraiser to send the youth group to the 
PROLIFE MARCH.  Please place your items 
in the back of church in the box marked 
Breakfast with Santa donations.  (There will 
also be a box at CLN)  Donating your excess 
things (ie mugs, Christmas items, jewelry, 
vases etc.)  can help us STAND UP FOR 
LIFE.  We also would really appreciate any 
donations!  Maybe you can’t make the trip to 
Washington but would like to sponsor some-

CROSSROADS RETREAT AT THE LWANGA 
CENTER 

You are invited to come and join us at the Center on 
Saturday, December 3rd beginning at 9:00am, and 
concluding with the Sacrament of Reconciliation and 
5:00pm Mass in St. Elizabeth, Mother of John the 
Baptist Church (next door to the Center).  The Cross-
roads is a one-day retreat for busy people.  The cost 
is $15 including meals and materials.  Call 367-7929 
to le5t us know that you will attend. 

If you would like greater depth, more growth and 
added enrichment in your marriage relationship, you 
will like the opportunities available to you on a Mar-
riage Encounter weekend.  The future weekends are: 
December 2-4; February 3-5, 2012 and April 27-29, 
2012.  Simply call 469-7317 or go to  
www.stl-wwme.org to register. 

Vinne’s Autos, a car donation and 
transfer program of the Society of 
Saint Vincent de Paul, will have 
helped approximately eighty families 

receive basic transportation vehicles during 2011.  
We need your help and your neighbors need your 
help; we need more cars so that we can empower 
more people to get to work.  During this Christmas 
season, please  consider those whom we can bless; 
for more information, please telephone the Program  
Coordinator, Greg Marino at 881-6005 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO RETURN YOUR 
FROZEN SOUP, STEW OR CHILI  
CONTAINERS NEXT WEEKEND. 
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Stewardship of Treasure 
Your Gifts of Support for 
Our Parish Mission  

 
 
 
 

Theresa Coker, Mary Ann Sommers, Grace 
Bresler, Jo Smith,  Cheryl Elder, Dorothy Biritz, 
Sr. Pat Mueller, Marge Hoelker 
 
 
 
Jan Crabb, Scott Pitthof,  Marcella Hodge, Bill 
Cira, Doris Sandt 

Report on Parish Collect ions 

Envelope Offerings $9,417.31 

Loose Offerings $76.86 

Total Sunday Collection: Parish Support $9,494.17 

St. Vincent de Paul Society $1,000.11 

Greetings, 
Trinity Catholic High School is hosting our annual 
Fall Trivia Night on Saturday, Nov. 26th.  This event 
is a major fundraiser for our school and benefits the 
students in many ways.  We are taking this  
opportunity to ask for your generosity.  We would 
appreciate any contribution that you may donate to 
help in our efforts.  We are expecting 400 guests at 
this event.  We are looking for attendance prizes, gift 
certificates, gift baskets for raffles… anything you 
feel would enhance our event and help promote your 
services at the same time.  Or you may consider a 
minimum donation of $50 to sponsor a round of 
questions.  Please call or send your donation to the 
phone number or address below.  We would also be 
more than happy to pick up your donation.  Please 
consider our request and know that the students of 
Trinity will deeply appreciate your generosity. 
 
God Bless and thank you for your support, 
 
Paul and Helen Bober 
Chairpersons 
2830 Solway Ave. 

 
Quilt Raffle 
The quilters at Pallottine are raffling off a beautiful 
quilt.  A picture of the quilt as well as the chances 
are found on our website, pallottinerenewal.org.  
Chances are $1 each or 6 for $5.   Proceeds will go 
towards furnishing our new Meditation Chapel. 
 

****************************************** 
Waiting with Mary: An Advent Prayer Series. 
All are welcome at the Pallottine Renewal Center 
Chapel on Mondays during Adevent: November 
28th, December 5th, 12th, and 19th from 7-8pm.  
We will spend an hour in prayer and reflection ex-
ploring different themes related to Mary as we waqit 
with her expectation FOR THE BIRTH OF Jesus.  
Free will donations accepted, no registration neces-
sary.  For more information please call 837-7100 
and ask to speak to Angela. 

Young At Heart 
 

Our next meeting is Wednesday, November 16 at 
12:00 noon.  We are having Pot Luck, so please 
bring a dish for everyone to share.   
Our Christmas Party is going to be on Wednesday, 
December 7th at 12:00 noon.  We are having a  
catered lunch, attendance prizes, 50/50 and bingo.  
Please bring a $1 gift for our Christmas game.  The 
price is $10 per person.  No dues will be collected!  
Please make reservations by November 16th.  All 
ladies and gents of the parish are welcome to the 
party.  You can call Audrey Bermine at 867-2315 
for your reservation.   
Come join the fun!  Hope to see you all there! 
Have a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving!!! 
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FALL FESTIVAL FINAL REPORT 
 
 
 
We would like to thank each and every one of you that made the Fall Festival and Homecoming a successful 
event. There was always someone to step up with the help that made it a good day. 
 
The festival committee members worked very hard and were committed to making this event successful from 
the beginning.  Our primary goal for the festival was to bring our Holy Name of Jesus parish family and com-
munity together for a fun filled day of activities. We hope all agree: Mission Accomplished!  As a result of all 
the hard work we would also like to add that the festival brought in nearly $6000.00 in profit. 
 
Here is the financial information for the 2011 Fall Festival: 
 

Total income:    $17,917.75 
Total expenses: $11,928.10 
Net Profit:         $  5,989.65 

 
We have enjoyed working with all the tireless volunteers and have met some great people who we now call 
friends. Thank You all so much for that. We will not be chairing the event next year and we would hope 
someone will step up to carry on what was started by those before us. We will continue to be a part of this 
event and will help whoever takes over in any way. 
 
In the words of Sister Rose, Peace and Hope to All. 
Donna Schlemmer and Roy Moyers 

 PLEASE NOTE 
 
THE BULLETIN FOR SUNDAY, 
NOVEMBER 27TH  MUST BE  
TRANSMITTED BY NOVEMBER 
18TH.   THEREFORE, ALL NO-

TICES FOR THE BULLETIN FOR THAT WEEK-
END MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE OFFICE 
BY WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 16TH AT THE 
LATEST! 

The family of Doris Drury would like to 
thank each of you that played a part in 
her beautiful Mass and funeral lunch-
eon.  The music, food and hospitality 
were outstanding and we greatly appre-
ciate your kindness and generosity.  A 
special thanks to mom’s dear friend, Sis-
ter Rose, who visited and brought her 

the Eucharist faithfully.  You were a huge help to us 
all.  Mom was certainly blessed to be part of this 
wonderful parish.  Thanks to all of you! 



Your
ad

could
be in
this

space!

675 Graham Road • 831-3100
John S. Hutchens

Spanish Lake Body Shop
Free Estimates • Towing

867-3333
1339 Dunn Rd.

(between Bellefontaine & Lilac)

Please support the advertisers in your bulletin,
and thank them for their continued support.

They make your bulletin possible.

373850 Holy Name of Jesus Church

BELLEFONTAINE
ROAD

867-2870
10016 Bellefontaine Rd.

Keith & Buffy Modde
Parishioners

www.jspaluch.com                                                       For Ads: J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 1-855-685-5703

STEVE HUG
11754 LUSHER RD.

355-0111

TREASURES OF THE VATICAN
2012 WALL CALENDAR
• Illuminated manuscript art from the Vatican Apostolic Library

(The Pope’s personal collection!)
• Charming photographs of Pope Benedict XVI and excerpts from his writings
• Large Roman Catholic calendar grid with important liturgical and civil dates

1-800-566-6150
12x9, full color • JSP12-VCR $14.95

Complete Plumbing Service
Drain Cleaning • Repairs/Remodels
MMiikkee  CCooxx (314) 831-9956

ADS = SALES
PLACE YOUR AD HERE

Flat Rate Service Fees
Panel Upgrades

Flat Screen TV Outlet Installation
Rewiring & Remodeling

Computer, Data &
Telephone Cabling

Installation of
UPS/Generator Systems

$25 OFF SERVICE CALL

CALL FOR FAST, FRIENDLY SERVICE

314.450.5163
www.CobaltElectrical.com

WHY IS IT
A man wakes up after sleeping
under an ADVERTISED blanket
on an ADVERTISED mattress

and pulls off ADVERTISED pajamas
bathes in an ADVERTISED shower
shaves with an ADVERTISED razor

brushes his teeth
with ADVERTISED toothpaste

washes with ADVERTISED soap
puts on ADVERTISED clothes

drinks a cup 
of ADVERTISED coffee

drives to work
in an ADVERTISED car

and then . . . .
refuses to ADVERTISE
believing it doesn’t pay.
Later if business is poor

he ADVERTISES it for sale.
WHY IS IT?

& DRAIN CLEANING

(314) 895-3433
Inc.

Perceptive Reflections on God’s Beauty

Defining Beauty
Danielle Rose
CD $17
Thought-provoking Contemporary Music

800-566-6150
World Library Publications
the music and liturgy division of J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 
www.wlpmusic.com

BELLEFONTAINE/
LARIMORE

AUTO REPAIR
11357 Larimore Road

869-1666 869-2131

ADS = SALES
PLACE YOUR AD HERE

314-838-3877
3350 St. Catherine Street

Consider Remembering
Your Parish in Your Will.

For further information, 
please call the Parish Office.
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